
 
 
 

 
 

 
PURCHASING 
AND MATERIALS 
MANAGEMENT 

 
City of Myrtle Beach 

S O U T H   C A R O L I N A 

 
 
 
 

 

 
(843) 918-2170 

FAX: (843) 918-2182 
www.cityofmyrtlebeach.com 

 
Notice of Intent to Award 

January 5, 2023 
RFQ 23-R0009 

Arts & Innovation District P3 Multifamily Public Space Opportunity 
 

 

It is the intent of the City of Myrtle Beach to short-list the following firms in response to RFQ 
23-R0009 for Arts & Innovation District P3 Multifamily Public Space Opportunity: 

 AP Development 
 Garrett Moore Company 
 Tipping Point 

 
No interviews will be conducted at this time.  The City expects to issue a Request for Proposal 
(RFP) to short-listed firms by February 3, 2023 with a revised submittal schedule to be 
published within the RFP. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call to the undersigned below. 
 
Ann Sowers, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Procurement Manager 
843-918-2172 
asowers@cityofmyrtlebeach.com  
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